BCC Easter Flower Order Form 2025

Deadline for Orders is March 30.

The BCC Flower Committee invites you to order plants for our Easter church service in memory or in honor of a loved one. Please complete this form, include a check to "Brandon Congregational Church." Write "Easter Flowers" on the memo line. Place in the offering plate, or mail to BCC, P.O. Box 97, Brandon, VT 05733. If you have questions or want to order by phone, call the church office at (802) 247-6121.

All Plants are \$15.

Please indicate below the plants you wish to order and if you will take or donate your plant(s). Please note: all these plants and cats do not mix well unless you keep them separated! Also note, Lilies are the most predictable as to blooms and condition. For plants for shut-ins we definitely recommend lilies.

Your Name(s)
Phone
Number of plants:
Easter LilyTulip Daffodil Miny Daffodil
In Memory of
In Honor of
Following the Easter Service, I will take my plant(s) home. Your plant will have a name tag if so.
or
I would like the committee to distribute my plant to a shut-in or maintain it for further church services.

Thank you for helping us brighten our sanctuary for the holiday!